
 
 
 

(Español en el reverso) 

 

 

COMMUNITY MEETING 

 

ENVIRONMENTAL INVESTIGATION 

AT UJIMA VILLAGE AND EARVIN MAGIC JOHNSON REGIONAL PARK 

 

When and Where? Wednesday, May 16, 2012 

 

6:00 pm – 7:00 pm - Open House: Agency representatives will be 

available to talk directly with community members. 

7:00 pm – 8:00 pm - Work Shop: Regional Board will provide an 

update on the site investigation. 

 

Enterprise Park, Gymnasium 

13055 Clovis Avenue 

Los Angeles, CA  90059 

 

What Will Be Discussed? During this meeting, the Regional Water Board will: 

 

 Provide information on the environmental investigation at Ujima 

Village, Earvin Magic Johnson Regional Park, and in the 

neighborhood east of the park; 

 Present investigation findings and discuss next steps; and    

 Respond to community member questions and provide an 

opportunity for community members to speak directly with 

Regional Board staff. 

 

Why Should I Attend? You will receive the recent updates on the environmental 

investigation, and your participation will help the Regional Water 

Board understand and accommodate community concerns.   

 

Where Can I Review Key 

Documents? 

Fact sheets, work plans, test results, and other documents related to 

this site can be viewed at: 

A.C. Bilbrew Library 

150 East El Segundo Boulevard 

Los Angeles, CA 

 

Who Do I Contact For More 

Information? 

For additional information, please contact: 

 Gita Kapahi at (916) 341-5501 or gkapahi@waterboards.ca.gov 

 Rebecca Veiga Nascimento at (213) 576-6784 or 

rveiga@waterboards.ca.gov  

Individuals requiring special accommodations during this meeting 

are asked to call 213-576-6784. 
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